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The 38 session of the UPR

Statement in Seychells review session
Madam President 
Sudan warmly welcomes the delegation of Seychelles to the3rd cycle  session of the UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their National report.

 We acknowledge with satisfaction the efforts taken by the government of Seychelles to promote human rights and welcome the Seychelles’ accession to the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance

Sudan wishes to offer the following recommendations:

1-  Intensify efforts to adopt and implement a comprehensive national strategy with the aim of raising awareness with the issue of disability and building a culture that encourage inclusion and participation of all persons with disabilities in the society.
2- Speed up the process of establishing a National Mechanism of Reporting and follow up to increase the ability of submitting the overdue reports under international treaties.
We wish Seychelles every success. 
I thank you Madam President.
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